
Date: 1​st​ April 2015 
Ask for: Ian Brown 

Direct dial: 01227 ​862193 
E-mail: ian.brown@canterbury.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
Mr M Moore 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Room 3/13 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Temple Quay 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
 
Dear Mr Moore 
 
 
Canterbury District Publication Draft Local Plan 2014 – Request under section 20 
(7C) of the Town and Country Planning act 2004 - Main modifications. 
 
 
 
Further to your letter of 10 March 2105 and the issue of main modifications you raise, I 
would now wish to formally request that as part of the examination process, you make 
recommendations to the Council for any main modifications to the Plan that you consider 
are necessary in order to enable the Plan to be found sound. This request is made 
under the above Act and Regulations in order to enable the Council to progress the Plan 
to adoption, following necessary consultation upon any main modifications that may be 
proposed. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ian Brown 
Assistant Director - Planning & Regeneration 


